FILE #000228
August 14, 2000

July 15, 2000

711 NE 6th Street
Gainesville, FL 32601

Linda Dixon

Public Works Department, MS#58
P.O. Box 490

Gainesville, FL 32602

Dear Linda:

It is with regret that I tender in writing my resignation from the Bicycle/Pedestrian
Advisory Board. As I mentioned in my telephone message, my present personal and
professional circumstances prevent me from meeting my obligations as a responsible Board
member. Please know that I have thoroughly enjoyed my tenure as a Board member and
am grateful for having had the opportunity to work with you and the other Board members.

With best wishes,

Verevukon

Veronika Thiebach
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